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Dear Minister

| write to express my concerns over the draft legislation titled 'The Assistance and Access
Bill 2018', and outline these concerns below.

By building a backdoor into encryption, not only does it lead to prying off our data to other
hands but could also mean that thousands of dollars could be lost in bank accounts, if you

make a backdoor in encryption, you make a backdoor that could be hacked to users that
hold money in banks, etc.

This is a potentially dangerous bill. You cannot install a backdoor IN encryption.

I urge the government to consider how this Bill, in its current draft form, could damage the
way that I, and many other Australians, use digital communications on a daily basis. | am
also concerned about the impact on my rights - particularly the right to privacy.

Thank you

Brian Tran





